
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 17th December 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Testing positive over the Christmas holidays - Please read the following very carefully 
 
School is required to contact trace any positive test result, if a child or adult in school was 
first symptomatic within 48 hours of being in school. 
 
If your child’s symptoms start before 3.30pm on Friday 18th December, please get them 
tested immediately. If the test is positive please email the school covid@weins.co.uk. (This 
email account will not be monitored after Wednesday 23rd December) 
 
Please include the following information: 

1. Child’s name 

2. Confirmation of a positive test 

3. Date your child was tested 

4. Date and time of first symptoms 

5. Date your child was last at school/nursery 

We may call you to verify the information. Once a child’s contacts have been verified and 
risk assessment completed, we will text those contacts to advise on self-isolation 
procedures. All families should therefore check their phone daily, up to 24th  December for 
contact from school. We will not be able to respond to questions during this time and will 
direct parents to PHE for advice. Close contacts of a positive test result, are required to self-
isolate for 14 days, starting from their last contact with the school 
If your child becomes symptomatic AFTER 3.30pm on Friday 18th December, DO NOT 
contact the school. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Mardell 
Head Teacher 
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